
 

 
AUGUST 24, 2010 
 
CIRCULAR NO. 22/10 
 
TO MEMBERS OF THE ASSOCIATION  
 
Dear Member: 
 
PRE-EMPLOYMENT MEDICAL EXAMINATION (PEME) PROGRAM:  NEW CLINIC IN 
VLADIVOSTOK, RUSSIAN FEDERATION 
 
Your Managers are pleased to report the further development of the Club’s PEME program. 
 
With immediate effect, the following clinic has been authorized: 
 
FAR EASTERN MEDICAL CENTER.  92 Okeansky Avenue, Vladivostok, 690002, Russian 
Federation. Phone: +7 4232 434888, (434912).  Contact person: Dr. Pospelov Yuriy 
Konstantinovich. Mobile: +7 914 790 4313.  E-mail: marinavladmed@mail.ru.   
 
If Members have any questions, they are invited to contact Dr. William Moore, Senior Vice 
President at +1 212 847 4542 or by e-mail at william.moore@american-club.com.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Joseph E.M. Hughes, Chairman & CEO 
Shipowners Claims Bureau, Inc., Managers for 
 THE AMERICAN CLUB 


